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 The President’s Office  
 

April 1, 2022 

 

 

TO THE PASTORS AND MEMBERS OF EAST JAMAICA CONFERENCE 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ: 

 

The Inter-American Division of Seventh-day Adventist is celebrating 100 years of existence. 

As such, all Seventh-day Adventists families across the Caribbean and Central America are 

invited to organize a vesper service of thanksgiving in their homes on Friday, April 15, 

2022, at 7:00 p.m., with the theme: Celebrating His Providence and Affirming Our 

Values. 

 

The Adventist families in East Jamaica Conference are encouraged to join in this meaningful 

vesper service as together we pray for families emerging from the stresses of the worldwide 

pandemic. We pray for families in the Ukraine and Russia; for our church members and 

wider communities; for the reduction of crime and violence in our society and for the IAD in 

its 100th year of existence. 

 

Unitedly we pray for God’s providential leading in our lives. 

 

Yours in the Master’s Service, 

 

 

 

Eric L. Nathan D.Min., J.P. 

President 
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